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I am beginning my sixth year as Principal of St. Celestine School and I am very excited.
I have 30 years of experience in schools in the Archdiocese of Chicago. I have a
Bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education from DePaul University, a Master’s degree
in Teaching Reading from Northeastern Illinois University, and a Master’s degree in
Educational Leadership from the University of Notre Dame. I have also done Certificate
work through Loyola University’s All Are Welcome Program, which focuses upon
inclusive education in Catholic Schools.

My family and I live in the Schorsch Village neighborhood. My family includes my
husband, Mark; my daughter, Riley; and our tuxedo cat, Dante. I enjoy reading, running,
and Notre Dame Football. St. Celestine School has a dedicated faculty, supportive
parents and parish, and wonderful students. I am thrilled to be part of such a wonderful
community.


